
    

Welcome Back 
We hope everyone enjoyed the summer holidays and had an enjoyable break! This term Mrs Lowe will be the class teachers with Mrs 

Henshaw and Mrs Graham supporting in Cedar. We very much look forward to the term ahead. Our topic to this half term is My World. We 
look forward to focusing our learning on all about us and where we live. 

 

Our topic for this half term will 
be My World. 

This will link with many areas of 
the curriculum and will be part of 

our literacy, geography, and PSHE 

lessons.  
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Forest school will be on a 
Thursday afternoon.  

Please ensure your child comes 
to school with their kit to 

change into. Please bring 

waterproofs and wellingtons to 

change into, in a bag. 

PE will be on a Monday and a Friday. 

This term we will be covering fundamental 

movements on a Monday and gymnastics on a 
Friday. 

Please come to school in your school uniform. 
We will be a mixture of indoor and outside for 

our sessions so please bring your PE kits.  

 
 

 

 
  

  

 

Reading  

Please aim to read at home at least three times a week. Children will 

read regularly with adults in school also. When your child reads at 
home, please update their school planner with if they have practiced 

their reading of their spellings, we will do the same at school. 

 
 

What we are covering in each subject  
Literacy- We are learning to write a narrative, a set of instructions, a recount, and a letter. 

Maths- We will be learning about place value as well as addition, subtraction; leading onto multiplication and fractions. 
Geography- We will be learning about where we live and out local area. 

Science- We will be looking at living things and their habitats as well as learning about seasonal changes. 

Music- We are learning how to sing, play instruments and use letter notation to create a melody. 
Art- We will be exploring painting and mix media, learning about primary and secondary colours. 

PSHE- We are looking at families and relationships. 
RE- We will be exploring the topic ‘What do Christians believe God is like?’ 

Computing - We are learning about online safety.  
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